
HB 1412 -- Special Permit for Certain Liquor Sales

Sponsor:  Walton Gray
 
This bill allows any charitable, fraternal, religious, service,
or veterans’ organization that is exempt from federal income
taxes and has or is qualified to have a license to sell
intoxicating liquor by the drink at retail or on its premises to
obtain from the Supervisor of Liquor Control within the
Department of Public Safety a special permit for $300 per year to
remain open until 3:00 a.m. each day and to open on Sundays at
9:00 a.m.
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